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ICARS Newsletter 5.09.22 

Please find this week’s ICARS newsletter attached to this email. 

2022 Enhanced Service indicators and SNOMED codes 
 

Please find below the link to the Enhanced Service indicators and SNOMED codes published 

on 30th August 2022 for your information - 

NHS England » Network contract directed enhanced service indicators and SNOMED codes 

For information only - next round of NHAIS upgrades for 

September  

CSAS (Cervical Screening Administrative Service) has informed us of the dates where the 
following NHAIS (National Health Application and Infrastructure Services) boxes will be 
upgraded. The upgrade should only be for a few hours. 
  

Dorset (DO) Wednesday 7th September 

Gloucestershire (GG) Tuesday 13th September 
Devon (DN) Tuesday 27th September 
  

No action is required, however, there may be some issues for those accessing Open Exeter in 
areas covered by these boxes. 

Further Information 

• Back issues of these bulletins and attachments are available on the NHSEI website 

here.   

                        
                                     

        

https://www.england.nhs.uk/publication/network-contract-directed-enhanced-service-indicators-and-snomed-codes/
https://www.england.nhs.uk/south/info-professional/medical/information-for-professionals/gp-bulletin/


• If you have any questions or wish to provide feedback, please contact the Integrated 

Public Health Team at england.swscreeningandimms@nhs.net  
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